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This is Clark Kent.

He was banded as a young chick in 2018. He has spent the past four
summers in Rockaway raising his chicks. He winters more than 1,100
miles away in Andros, Bahamas, and flies back to New York every year
to raise his young. He is as much of a New Yorker as any of us.

He is one of about 100 endangered piping plovers who come to Queens
each summer. As few as 8,000 remain in the world. They need our help.

Please contact the following officials to let them know that you support
protecting our city’s one endangered species—the piping plover.

NYC Parks Commissioner Sue Donoghue
Central Park Arsenal

830 5th Avenue

New York, NY 10065

Phone: (212) 360-1305

U.S. Representative Gregory Meeks
2310 Rayburn HOB

Washington, DC 20515

Phone: (202) 225-3461

U.S. Representative Hakeem Jeffries
2433 Rayburn HOB

Washington, DC 20515

Phone: (202) 225-5936

NY State Senator James Sanders
142-01 Rockaway Boulevard

South Ozone Park, NY 11436
Phone: (518) 455-3531

NY State Assemblymember
Stacey Pheffer Amato

9516 Rockaway Beach Boulevard
Rockaway Beach, NY 11693
Phone: (718) 945-9550

NY State Assemblymember
Khaleel Anderson

19-31 Mott Avenue, Suite 301
Far Rockaway, NY 11691
Phone: (718) 327-1845

NYC Council Member
Selvena Brooks-Powers
1931 Mott Avenue, Suite 410
Far Rockaway, NY 11691
Phone: (718) 471-7014

NYC Council Member Joann Ariola
114-12 Beach Channel Drive, Suite 1
Rockaway Park, NY 11694

Phone: (718) 318-6411

Queens Borough President
Donovan Richards

Queens Borough Hall
120-55 Queens Boulevard
One Claire Shulman Way
Kew Gardens, NY 11424
Phone: (718) 286-2870

To learn more and get involved, please visit nycploverproject.org.

#protecttheplovers



